
From: Teena Halbig
To: Luckett, Jay P
Subject: Re: May 6, 2021 PC Mtg. - Case# 21-DDP-0046, Tyler Town Center Planned Development District
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2021 2:50:14 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Hello Mr. Luckett,
It is fine with us to remove car washes from PDD.
Thanks for the clarification!
Sincerely, 
Teena Halbig
FFEA

-----Original Message-----
From: Luckett, Jay P <Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov>
To: Teena Halbig <teenahal@aol.com>
Sent: Wed, Apr 21, 2021 3:20 pm
Subject: RE: May 6, 2021 PC Mtg. - Case# 21-DDP-0046, Tyler Town Center Planned Development
District

Teena,
 
This is a request from Metro Council for the Planning Commission to consider altering or
removing car wash as an allowed use from the Planned Development district. They will
make a recommendation to Metro Council on any change of permitted uses.
 
From: Teena Halbig <teenahal@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 3:15 PM
To: Luckett, Jay P <Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: Fwd: May 6, 2021 PC Mtg. - Case# 21-DDP-0046, Tyler Town Center Planned
Development District
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe

 

Hello Mr. Luckett,
   What is requested to be done at Tyler Town Center? Is it a car wash? If so, any
brand name? Is the location close to St. Michael's? 

mailto:teenahal@aol.com
mailto:Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov


Sincerely,
Teena Halbig
Planning Chair
Floyds Fork Environmental Association
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Council District 20 Notification of Development Proposals <development-
notifications@public.govdelivery.com>
To: teenahal@aol.com
Sent: Wed, Apr 21, 2021 11:37 am
Subject: May 6, 2021 PC Mtg. - Case# 21-DDP-0046, Tyler Town Center Planned Development District

The attached is notification of the May 6, 2021 Planning Commission meeting to be held online via
Webex at 1:00 p.m.

21-DDP-0046_PC Notice_050621_1 Page.pdf

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

Visit http://www.louisvilleky.gov

Contact a Metro Department
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The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended
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